
 
 

COMMUNITY NEEDS MEETING 
We Want Your Input! 

The Portland Consortium, which includes the City of Portland, City of Gresham, and 
Multnomah County, is collecting community feedback regarding housing, infrastructure, 
economic and community development needs to help establish priorities for the 2023-2024 
CDBG & HOME Action Plans.  Input will be collected at the following Community Needs 
Hearing and through the community survey linked below.   
 
 

City of Gresham & Multnomah County Community Needs Hearing 
Wednesday, November 16th, 2022, 5:30 P.M – 7:00 P.M. via Zoom 

 
To register in English: https://tinyurl.com/CommNeeds22     

Para registrarse en Español: https://tinyurl.com/Necesidades22  

The City of Gresham and Multnomah County are committed to providing meaningful access.  To 
request translation, interpretation, modifications, accommodations, or other auxiliary aids or services, 
call 503-618-2814 or email Rachel.Nehse@GreshamOregon.gov at least three days prior to the 
meeting. 

 
 

Annual Action Plan Community Feedback Survey 
Stakeholders who cannot attend the hearing or those who have additional input to share are strongly 
encouraged to provide written feedback using the Community Feedback Survey.   
 
Provide written comments online here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/APcomments2022  
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